\ January 20, 1974

Mr, Hector Garcia,

The Mexican American Senior Class of San Angelo Central
High School is considering you as the guest speaker at our
annual Mexican American Senior Prom, We would like to know
if you would be available to speak at our Prom on the night
of May 25,1974 at 7:00p.m.. We would also like to know how
much you would charge to come and speak to us on this date.,
The annual Prom is to recognize the Mexican American Seniors
of Central High and Lake View High Schools. There will pro-
bable be 5000 to 8000 people. Our guest speaker last year
was Ramzy Muniz, who made the Prom df '73, a great success.
We are looking forward to make this 1974 Mexicen American
Sentor Prom the best to date, Will you please notify us as
soom as possible if you are able to come plus the amount you

would charge. We will be dooking forward to your response.

Guest Speaker Committy

Enrique Fernandez
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